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August 6, 2018 

Public Service Commission of Florida 

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 

Tallahassee, Fl 32399 

To Whom It May Concern; 
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RE: Proposed Sale of Vero Beach City Utilities to FPL 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/10/2018 
DOCUMENT NO. 05219-2018 
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I would like to go on record as a City of Vero Beach Utility customer and state that I am very 
much in favor of the sale of the Vero Beach electric power to Florida Power and light. 

I have followed the news over these many months of the proposed sale and was very pleased 
when it appeared to be a done deal. I had anticipated a switch over date of October 1, 2018 for 
my utilities to move to FPL. 

I hope that this letter will be taken into consideration when the last-minute appeal(s) are being 
discussed in front of the Commission. Thank you for your consideration of my opinion. 

Sincerely, 

Mary L Hogan 

5968 Spicewood ln. 

Vero Beach, FL 32966 

772.299.5744 




